**Subject:** Aimbridge Rev it Up.

Date: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 at 2:20:48 PM Central Daylight Time

From: Andrew Jordan

To: Ramirez, Arlene

Attachments: image001.png

Arlene,

We deeply appreciate your participation in the Aimbridge Rev It Up Tour. It was an incredibly powerful opportunity to be together with our property sales teams as we look to recover from these unusual times.

It was vital for our sales teams to hear from you, our customer. Your candor was insightful to help us understand how to best support your business. We will continue to work differently with flexibility for hybrid meetings, adjusted services and agreements. We also heard that communication is paramount.

I realize you have your contacts at Aimbridge, but please let me know how I can support you. We manage over 1,500 properties covering every product category, 84 lodging brands and most of the globe. Thank you for your partnership. We are ready and excited to help you grow your business.

Thanks, Andrew

